
 

 

GET INVOLVED 

with 

The Comprehensive Zoning By-law Consolidation/Update for  

The Township of Greater Madawaska! 

 

The Township of Greater Madawaska has begun the process of updating its 

Comprehensive Zoning By-law 22-2003. The purpose of the project is to revise the 

standards and provisions for the development of land to ensure they reflect the 

overarching land use planning goals and objectives for the Township.  

Among other things, a Zoning By-law regulates: 

• how land may be used; 

• where buildings and other structures can be located; 

• the types of buildings that are permitted and how they may be used; and  

• the lot sizes and dimensions, parking requirements, building heights, and setbacks 

from the street. 

Township Staff invites the community to provide feedback throughout the process.  

Further information will be provided, including times and dates for open houses and public 

meetings, in the coming months. 

If you wish to keep informed of the project, or if you have any comments or questions, 

please provide your contact information to the contact below.  

 

Thank you,  

Stephan Kukkonen  

Planning and Development Technician 

Township of Greater Madawaska  

19 Parnell Street, PO Box 180 

Calabogie, ON K0J 1H0 

Tel.: 613-752-2281 

development@greatermadawaska.com  

mailto:development@greatermadawaska.com

